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Ontario is proud to be home to a strong and vibrant Indo Canadian 
community whose contributions have helped make our province a better 

place. I want to thank all the members of the Indian Canadian Organization  
who have stepped up throughout the pandemic to help others, especially 

our frontline workers and most vulnerable.  
 

I want to extend warm greetings to everyone taking part  
in this celebration of Holi, the Indian Festival of Love and Colours,  

which symbolizes the start of spring. 
 

Holi is a time to renew relationships, spread love and happiness,  
and remember the triumph of good over evil. Although this year’s 
celebrations will look a little different, I know you will embrace the  
spirit of the festival and continue to support one another during  

these extraordinary times.  
 

Happy Holi! 
 

 
Doug Ford 

Premier 


